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Summary
The Umbrella of Hope Foundation is working to free poor orphans and children from the intergenerational poverty by providing a high-quality, free education, both formal and informal, to poor children and orphans in order to counteract pervasive hunger, poverty, and systemic deprivation. Your donations will help us build and operate a primary school for these children in the remote village of Mulanga in Uganda.
Challenge
Are you aware that poor children and orphans in mulanga Village in Uganda have historically had no adequate school structure – students are squeezed into dark and crumbling mud huts, or are taught under trees when the weather permits, or have to walk multiple miles to a neighbouring village, or can’t attend school at all?
Over 300 poor children and orphans mulanga village wake up every single day without a school to attend and those who do desperately need more classrooms and teachers. You can make a difference today and build a school in a remote village in Uganda to bring education to the children there for the first time
Solution
If our students can stay at home and not in orphanage centres, they can help their elderly grandmothers with household chores and remain surrounded by the positive influence of their family and the umbrella of Hope team. Providing education directly to our students will be less expensive. With the extra money, we will be able to educate more children and offer more services! The students will benefit from a school system specifically designed to meet their needs as poor children and orphans, which is crucial to their success.
Long term Impact
This new school will be an important investment that will benefit the hundreds of children who attend this school and the entire community.

This school will also provide communities with the resources they need to lift themselves out of poverty. The school will provide not only learning space for over 548 poor children and orphans year after year but will also serve as a source of pride and a catalyst for change within mulanga village and the neighbouring villages. We have seen roads built, gardens harvested, scholarships funded, teachers organized, and housing constructed - just to name a few - as a direct result of communities being empowered to help themselves.

About the Foundation
The Umbrella of Hope Foundation is a registered Foundation in The Netherlands (KVK No: 63567563) and Uganda (5562036664) dedicated to improving the lives of impoverished children and families in Uganda through education. We started in 2007 by sending five children to school. Today, in 2015, we work in the most isolated and rural communities to educate over one hundred children through the generous support of The Umbrella of Hope Foundation sponsors, donors, and volunteers
